
Streets Committee- Recommendations and Suggestions to present to Council for consideration. 

 

a. Regarding one way traffic concern on Fort Street. 

i. Suggestion – move the one-way sign presently located at the corner of Walnut 
and Fort to a location at the corner of Mulberry and Fort near the “DO NOT 
ENTER” sign and add an additional “DO NOT ENTER” sign on the opposite side of 
the street from Mulberry St. facing down hill. 

ii. Contact the Amazon delivery center and tell them of the problem since most of 
the trucks violating the one-way requirement seem to be Amazon delivery 
trucks. 

iii. Continue to allow vehicles to use the bottom of Fort Street for U-turns. 

 

b. Regarding speeding on Walnut Street 

i. Ask the WSRPD to place their speed monitoring device at this section of Walnut 
to pinpoint when the problem is occurring the most. 

ii. After we have reviewed the results come up with a plan to address it including 
additional signage and traffic restriction 

1. It is noted that a resident suggested we remove a parking space on 
Walnut at the corner of Third and Walnut on the opposite side of the 
street from 247 Walnut to permit room for a vehicle to get out of the 
way of oncoming traffic. 

 

c. Regarding the concern at the corner of Pear and 8th Street 

i. Place a police monitoring device at this corner to survey traffic travel 

ii. Consider a change in the direction of 8th Street between Bosler and Pear to one 
way heading towards Bosler. 

 

 

 

 


